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Porzio Attorneys Recognized by New York 
Metro Super Lawyers, 2022

September 29, 2022

By: Gary Fellner, Brett Moore

No aspect of this advertisement has been approved by the Supreme Court of New Jersey.

Porzio, Bromberg & Newman P.C. is pleased to announce that three firm attorneys have been recognized by New York 
Metro Super Lawyers 2022.  

Gary M. Fellner, Principal, Business Litigation
Brett S. Moore, Principal, Bankruptcy: Business
Allan I. Young, Of Counsel, General Litigation

Super Lawyers is a rating service of outstanding lawyers from more than 70 practice areas who have attained a high degree 
of peer recognition and professional achievement. The patented selection process includes independent research, peer 
nominations, and peer evaluations. Please click here for additional information about Super Lawyers and its selection 
process.
 

https://pbnlaw.com/151
https://pbnlaw.com/155
https://www.superlawyers.com/about/selection_process.html

